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Henderson, Katie; Bolenbaugh, Michelle; Uyeda, Craig; Bolenbaugh, Jason
AR0033723_El Dorado AR0033936 AR0049743 March 2012 Annual Pretreatment
Report Reply_20120423 AFIN 7000341

Your March 2012 annual Pretreatment Report was received on 4/2/12, reviewed, deemed complete and compliant
(albeit 3 days late being received) with the Federal Pretreatment Requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i). No further action is

deemed necessary at this time.

Thank you for your report. You might consider electronically sending your future annual reports earlier and via a .pdf
attachment to this office to avoid being even a few days late in reporting.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625



